
From: Gordon
To: DBEDT LUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] TMK #86008026
Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 3:48:22 PM

Aloha,

This is my written statement that we did not receive any information by mail or any sort of information on
the IAL from the City and Country.  I also want to go on record that the land that is on the the TMK list has
not been used for agricultural for decades.  This property has been our family since 1953.  The dirt and
land is not made for agriculture.  Please accept this as a written statement that we did not receive any
notification from the City and County accept the recent letter dated April 12, 2021.  Mahalo
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